
LSA Annual Membership Meeting – May 15, 2012 
 
Present – Attendance taken by Jeannine Flynn (see sign in sheets). 
 
Meeting held at Owl Creek Country Club was called to order at 8:08pm. 
 
 
1. Welcome by President 

-Raina Clark welcomed those present and presented LSA’s mission statement. 
-Raina presented highlights of the club in the past year.  It was a very successful year with our usual 

events  such as training, shows, competitions, test sessions, etc.  However, LTS is dwindling and 
focus is needed to help build that program for the future of the club. 

-Exciting news that LSA was awarded the EGLR Championship to be held in the fall of 2013. 
 

2. Treasurer’s Report 
-Presented by Donna Jimenez. 
-Donna discussed the financials over the past year. 
 

3. Skating Director’s Update 
-Presented by Becca Hatch-Purnell. 
-Becca discussed exciting new things occurring in the summer of 2012 such as an extensive summer 

program, G2C clinic and STARS.  
-LTS program needs to grow.  New plan is to approach specific schools and offer a free program to 

get kids in the building and then distribute info. on LTS sessions. 
 
 

Motion to close meeting made by Sandy Merritt and seconded by Sarah Neal.  Meeting adjourned at 
10pm. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jeannine Flynn, Secretary 
 
 


